
Procurement Department 

ADDENDUM # 1 

To:  File 2006-910-27-5036  
IFB for: Bulk Pick-Up Services Agency Wide 

The following questions are asked: 

Question 1: ​ Is there a breakdown of how many SAHA properties receive scheduled 
service versus how many are strictly on an on-call basis? 

Answer 1: ​ ​No. The services requested under this IFB are new to SAHA. Currently the pick 
up for bulk items are handled per property on an “as needed” basis 
from our current waste disposal contractor.  Many properties have 
requested scheduled services which may be utilized under this 
contract.  

Question 2: ​ With the exception of the listed regulated items, small/large items, and trash 
outs invoicing is based strictly on cu/ft? 

Answer 2: ​ ​Yes. The bulk waste must be invoiced by the amount removed (per cu. yd.), not 
the size of the area bulk waste is stored. 

Question 3: ​ Are past awarded bids made public? If so, where may they be found? 

Answer 3: ​ ​Yes, however there are no previous awards for this service. 

By: Shayne Everett-Endres Date:​ ​August 10, 2020 
Shayne Everett-Endres, Purchasing Agent 
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